News story: Vacancy: Finance Officer

The AAIB is looking for a Finance Officer who is highly motivated, flexible
and enthusiastic. You will join a small finance team and will be responsible
for providing a high level of service, managing and processing financial and
non-financial enquiries as well as tracking, processing and managing invoices
to set timescales.

A full job description and role profile is on the Civil Service jobs website.
The deadline for applications is 25 August.


http://www.government-world.com/news-story-vacancy-finance-officer/
https://www.civilservicejobs.service.gov.uk/csr/jobs.cgi?jcode=1551255

